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Dearest Supporters,  

 

Thank you again for your 

faithful prayers and giving!  

God has continued to show up 

in our ministry, and I am so 

privileged to be working with 

the students and staff where 

God has placed me! 

 

Because Cal State Fullerton 

classes weren’t in session last 

Monday, the student leaders 

joined me at Santa Ana 

College and my co-worker 

Jared at Fullerton Junior 

College.  I was so excited and comforted to go to SAC with company!  It was also a great 

blessing to Sofia and Ana, some of the Christian students there.  We had many 

opportunities to share our faith at SAC and FJC and then joined back together for lunch.   

 

The weekend prior to our outing with the leaders was also amazing!  Three seniors joined 

our staff at the annual Crossroads conference in Ontario.  There, students had the 

opportunity to learn about the different ways they can be involved with Campus Crusade 

for Christ after graduation.  They could also attend seminars about how to live for Jesus 

in the marketplace.  All three of our seniors were open to learning more about what God 

may have for their futures.  Amy, a Fullerton local, is even considering STINT in Tokyo 

just like the other three staff and I did last year! 

 

I see that these students need our prayers for their upcoming decisions, and I believe that 

your prayers are powerful.  Please join me in asking God to direct them and give them 

courage to follow Him.  Please also keep these important events and outreaches in mind 

as you talk with our Lord: 

 

 December 5th we are partnering with a local Calvary Chapel for the second 

annual dance outreach So, You Think You Can Dance? 

 The date is yet to be set for our students’ annual Christmas party at a nearby home 

in Tustin 

 December 28
th

-January 1
st
 is our annual Winter Conference in San Diego where 

over 1,000 students gather from universities in California, Arizona, and Hawaii 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Christina 


